
  

                   HoaglandBlizzardBlazers@msn.com           Www.HBBSC.org           Facebook—Hoagland Blizzard Blazers 

September 2016 Newsletter  

Heritage Trail—1st 
Scheduled Work Day 

Finally the weather is beginning to 
feel like it should at this time of the 
year—cool!   
 

We have our first scheduled Work 
Day on, Saturday, October 1st @ 
1:00 pm back at the club’s quonsut 
hut.  It’s going to be  a sign party!  
We have to change out all of our arrow signs to the new 
look before we can start signage later this fall. 
 

We have other areas that need attention too, tractor, etc. 
For more info contact Vern Schnelker @ 260-710-3013 

 

**IMPORTANT NOTICE** 

Next Club Meeting is:  

Tuesday, October 4 ~ 7:00 PM 

Trion Tavern  

New Haven, IN 

We met together on September 13 to 
begin discussing what needs to be done 
for the trail, Christmas Party, with 
Potawatomi Club, possible trips in 2017, 
Vintage Ride on our Trail and the      
coordination with the HAAA Pancake & 
Sausage breakfast, what’s happening at 
the ISA and the 25th ISA Ride IN.   

 
We will discuss these topics in greater 
deal in upcoming newsletters. 

 
We are always looking for your sugges-
tions and ideas to make our club the 
best! 
 

Looks like this season is going to be a 
busy one! 
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PO Box 146 

Hoagland, IN 46745 

Support your State and National Snowmobile Organizations 

Just a friendly reminder about when the 
Heritage Trail is opened and closed.   
 

We must have the right conditions, i.e. 
frozen ground and at least 4” of snow    
before we can consider opening up 
the trails for action.  Keep in mind  

that if we have 4” that doesn’t always      

means that we will open up the trails.  When we do open or close 
the trail it will be posted here on Facebook and our website, 
www.hbbsc.org. 
 

Please pass this  information along to your snowmobile friends as 
well.    THINK SNOW! 


